Office of School Board Members June 11, 2001
Board Meeting of June 20, 2001 .

Mrs. Manty Sabates Morse, Member

SUBJECT: TO DIRECT THE SUPERINTENDENT TO INCLUDE AS PART OF OUR
LEGISLATIVE PRIORITY PACKAGE FOR THE 2002 FLORIDA
LEGISLATIVE SESSION SUPPORT FOR LEGISLATION BEING
PROPOSED BY SENATOR RUDY GARCIA AND REPRESENTATIVE
MARIO DIAZ BALART ALLOWING SCHOOL BOARDS FROM ALL
ACROSS OUR STATE THE OPPORTUNITY OF CREATING THE
OFFICE OF INSPECTOR GENERAL.

Details of this item will be forthcoming.

B-10



